
 

 

Call for Directors at the South Asian Centre of Windsor 
 

South Asian Centre of Windsor is looking for dedicated individuals to join its 

Board of Directors. The Centre has been proudly serving our community 

since 1986 as a registered non-profit, charitable organization. In a recent 

decision by our board, we are committed to fostering diversity and expanding 

our board of directors. We're excited to announce five open positions for 

passionate individuals to join us. 

 

We invite interested candidates to submit a concise, one-page bio outlining 

their professional background, educational qualifications, community 

involvement, prior board experience, and any special interests they bring to 

the table. 

 

Selected board members will receive comprehensive orientation and training 

to excel in their roles. With a commitment of 10-15 hours per month and 

monthly board meetings, members will have ample opportunity to contribute 

to our organization's growth. Additionally, members are encouraged to 

engage with committees aligned with their interests. 

 

To apply, please email your bio with attention to the Nomination Committee 

at info@sacwin.org. For more information, you can reach out to Nandini 

Tirumala, Program Director, at (519) 252 7447. The application deadline is 

March 15, 2024. 

 

Join us in shaping the future of our community at the South Asian Centre of 

Windsor. 
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